
 
March 30, 2023 

 

 

Chairwoman Kay Granger     Ranking Member Rosa DeLauro 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Food Bank for Larimer County Refrigeration Upgrades project in 

fiscal year 2024.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Food Bank for Larimer County, located at 

5706 Wright Drive, Loveland, CO 80538.  

The funding would be used to make necessary updates and replacements to the refrigeration and 

freezer systems of the Food Bank for Larimer County to ensure that food is stored safely and to 

increase the capacity of storing perishable food for distribution.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2) and 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(4).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Joe Neguse  

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


